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Dear Valued Customer,

We would like to inform you that HOCHIKI America will discontinue the products below effective December 31, 2013.

Old Model
ATG-EA

sRA-24

New Model
ATJ-EA

N/A

AT6-EA Heat Sensor

The ATG-EA Heat Sensor will be discontinued and replaced by the ATJ-EA Heat Sensor, which is fully interchangeable
with the ATG-EA and boasts a sleek, new look. The ATJ-EA has the same great features of its predecessor as well as

some additions. We will follow up in early January 2014 with the official release of the ATJ-EA and provide you with
its data sheet outlining the exciting additions to this sensor.

Also, please be advised that the UL gth Edition FireNET and FireNET Plus panels will need to have the latest firmware
(coming soon) installed before switching to the use of the ATJ-EA heat sensor. A UL gth Edition FireNET panel (once

updated with the new firmware) will recognize the ATJ-EA as an ATG-EA sensor and function as an ATG-EA sensor. As

a result, the ATJ-EA sensor's additional features will not be available. Alternatively, the FireNET Plus panel will
recognize the ATJ-EA sensor and function with all of its capabilities (once updated with the new firmware). Our

Technical Support team can answer questions and provide additional support regarding this change in product.

Please note that the UL 8th Edition FireNET will not support ATJ-EA.

SRA-24 Reflective Beam Smoke Detector

The SRA-24 Reflective Beam Smoke Detector is available while limited supplies last. While there is not a direct
replacement for the SRA-24, HOCHIKI America does provide additional beam detector solutions. These include the

SPC-24 Point-to-Point Beam Smoke Detector and the OSID (Open-area Smoke lmaging Detection) by Xtralis which

features smoke imaging detection technology. The data sheets for both products are enclosed for your reference.

We apologize for any inconvenience these updates may cause you. Please feel free to contact us if you have any

questions or comments. Thank you for your understanding and continued support of HOCHtKI products.

Sincerely,&ltu
Loren Leimer
Vice President of Technical Services

HOCH lKl America Corporation
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